Nancy Pidutti

As aretired health care professional, I agree with the letter from New Mexico Business Coalition.
It's hard to imagine this kind of restriction on employers. As it is, we've traveled the roads of NM
many times & often seen workers standing on the sidelines, or leaning on shovels or trees or car
bumpers. It leaves one to wonder if any work gets done at all. From the looks of some of our roads,
it would appear that workers take their own breaks when they want to & not because of regulations.
I recall the story a son of a friend told of her son on a road work group. They told him to stop
working so hard because it made them all look bad. Maybe you need to retrain workers about
honesty, integrity, & proper work ethics before giving them a license to only work for 15 minutes.
Is that your work ethic?



